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 Latest in a series of posts about Lehigh University and the 

Southside  

Gadfly a bit pressed by other obligations this morning and just trying to 
get you the headlines from last night’s City Council meeting.Thus, the 
Mayor’s statement in the previous post and the Packer Ave. business in 
this post. 

Council enabled the pilot traffic study on the temporary closing of Packer 
between Vine and Webster by a 3-2 vote (Councilpeople Negron and 
Callahan not present). The temporary closing will begin March 9 and last 
45 days. 

Gadfly thought it was a very good meeting. Lehigh made a more detailed 
proposal/explanation, there were a half-dozen resident comments, the 
Mayor made a statement, and each Council member gave a detailed 
comment supporting his or her vote. Lots of information, ideas, opinions 
flowed in a collegial way. The way it should. 

Gadfly much pleased (ha! even though his “side” lost). 

Gadfly will come back and break the discussion down for you when time 
permits, but he recommends going to the primary source (as always) 
first: go to the City video min. 9:40 to start. 
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